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7 May 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Year 13 - A Level Collection Arrangements  
 
A Level results will arrive in school on Tuesday 10 August, and results will be available from 
8.30am.  Results which are not collected will be posted that afternoon.  Advice and assistance 
will be available in school on Tuesday 10 August and Wednesday 11 August during the 
morning, for any students who have not obtained their required grades for entry to Higher 
Education.  If a student is unable to collect their results in person, they can nominate an adult 
to collect their results. This will need to be put in writing to Miss Birch, and the nominated adult 
will be required to show ID on results day.  
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of Year 13 the very best of luck with their 
assessments.  It has been a pleasure and a privilege to be their Head of Sixth Form and I wish 
them well for the future.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss A Cheshire 

Head of Sixth Form/Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
   
 


